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Dear parents and carers 
Year 6 have just finished  their SATs. We are very proud of the way that the children have 
worked so hard and tried their best. We have arranged some fun and exciting opportunities for 
them for the rest of the term.  They will also be continuing to work hard in their lessons.  
Best wishes 
Liz Hayward  
Headteacher 

Kingsgate Girls’ football team 
Well done to our girls’ football team. They fin-
ished in the Camden finals as third place medal 
winners. 
The girls had a fantastic game and were great 
team players. 
 

Grange Park 
One of the en-
joyable things 
about the sum-
mer term is that 
parents can start 
taking their chil-
dren to Grange 
Park. 

Some older children go to the park after 
school and at weekends on their own. This 
can help develop their independence and 
prepare them for being a teenager. 
In school we do sometimes deal with cases 
of children having arguments with each 
other, getting upset and  getting into prob-
lems in the park. 
Please speak to your child about how to be-
have responsibly and safely when they are 
in the park. If they are not able to behave 
responsibly, they may not be ready for this 
level of independence.  

Reception had a lovely time on their visit to Kentish Town farm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for your diary ….. 
Friday 27th May Queen’s Jubilee - school closed  
Half term break Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June 
End of term Friday 22nd July 2022  
Monday 5th September Children back to school for the start of the autumn term 
Please do not take your child out of school without written permission from the headteacher.  

Year 3 ballet workshops 
We want to give our children to have as many opportunities as possible to experience ‘the best that Lon-
don offers’. The children have ballet workshops in school where they learn the steps to a ballet. Here 

the children are practising the saute position. They will 
then visit Sadler’s Wells to see the ballet being per-
formed by professional ballet dancers. 

17th May 

EYFS/KS1 

Managing our own stress and wellbeing 

  
Naila Hirani from Camden 
Health & Wellbeing team 

24th May 

EYFS/KS1 

Asthma awareness 

  
Aminata, School nurse 

7th June 
EYFS/KS1 

Early Years (childcare and activities for under 3 
years old children) 

Jane McGrath Camden Ear-
ly Years officer 

14th June 
KS2 

Supporting children to cope with stress and anxiety 

  
Naila Hirani from Camden 
Health & Wellbeing team 

21st June 
EYFS/KS1 

Early Help information workshop Becca Dove, Head of family 
support, Camden 

28th June 

KS2 

 Internet Safety workshop 

  
City Learning Centre 

  

5th July 
EYFS/KS1 

Camden Leisure Centres Activities 

  
Homa Atib 

12th July 
EYFS/KS1 

End of term party for all 
  

Homa Atib 

  

19th July 
KS2 

End of term party for all 
  

Homa Atib 

  

Coffee mornings & information sessions coming up. All parents and carers are 
welcome whatever site they are held on ….. 


